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12/09/2021  23:06:032021/3350/P OBJ Tim Solnick We are concerned that the proposed extension will loom over our neighbouring garden and reduce the 

amount of available light (which is limited due to the direction the house faces). We feel it would be more 

appropriate for the proposed extension to be confined to the height and depth of the existing party wall 

between 14 & 16 Rona Road, which itself follows the scale of the original outhouse of the Victorian building.
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